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WHEREAS,
 

RESOLVED,
 

RESOLVED,
 

RESOLVED,
 

RESOLVED,
 

RESOLVED,
 

RESOLVED,
 

RESOLUTION 

concerning 

GRADUATE INTERNS IN THE CONNECTICUT STATE UNIVERSITY SYSTEM 

October 2, 1992 

The purpose of the Graduate Internship is to provide an intense, 
two-year on-the-job training and development experience for 
students preparing to enter the student affairs field in higher 
education and enrolled in a Master's Degree program rel~ted to the 
field of Student Affairs, now therefore be it 

That BR*80-2, BR*83-10, BR#83-68 and BR#88-54 are herewith 
repealed, and be it further 

That Graduate Interns enrolled at a Connecticut State University 
campus as full-time graduate students shall be required to pay 
full-time General Fund tuition and, and in addition a University 
General Fee sufficient to defray the cost of student accident and 
health insurance, but the balance of the University General Fee as 
well as all other fees imposed by the Board shall be waived, and 
be it further, 

That Graduate Interns enrolled at a Connecticut State University 
campus as part-time graduate students shall be included in the 
Extension Fund program with waivers of all fees including summer 
session and winter session fees up to a total maximum of 18 credit 
hours, provided the interns are enrolled in courses required for 
completion of their degree program, and be it further, 

That each campus of the Connecticut State University system be 
authorized to pay Graduate Interns enrolled as matriculated 
graduate students stipends not to exceed $15,000 for the academic 
year (nine months), and a stipend not to exceed $5,000 for summer 
sessions (three months); said stipends will be appropriately 
prorated for part-time assignments, and be it further 

That each campus of the Connecticut State University system be 
authorized one such intern for each 500 full-time equivalent 
students or major fraction thereof, and be it further 

That any Graduate Intern appointed prior to October 2, 1992, may 
complete their period of internship under the conditions herein 
specified effective for the Fall Semester of 1992. 
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